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Jennifer C. Filyaw, Superintendent

Pre K Physical Exam/Immunizations
Due October 15th, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians of new Pre K students,

Your child will be entering Pre K in August of 2024. The State of Illinois requires all incoming Pre K students to
have a completed physical exam and IDPH immunizations. This exam can be done up to a year before the start
of the school year.

Physical Exam must have the following: DUE October 15th, 2024
● State of Illinois Certificate of Health Exam form (attached) no other form will be accepted
● Immunization Record- must be in accordance with IDPH and include: DTaP, Polio, HIB booster, Hep B,

Varicella, MMR and Pneumococcal Booster
● Parent section completed, signed and dated
● Doctor section completed, signed and dated (includes BMI, B/P, Diabetes screen and Lead questionnaire)

Completed physical/immunizations are to be presented to the school office by October 15th, 2024. PUPILS
WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO ATTEND SCHOOL ON October 15, 2024 UNTIL THE
PHYSICAL/IMMUNIZATIONS ARE RECEIVED BY THE SCHOOL.

An appointment scheduled after October 15th, 2024 WILL NOT allow student to remain in school.

If you have any questions, please email or call.

Sincerely,

Jessica Lamm, RN
Trenton Elementary school nurse
lammj@wesclin.org
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